
What a Week!
News of January 14

Snow and snowmen are the upcoming focus with three 
great projects, experiments, ice painting and more!

Fall Enrollment

It’s time to think about 
enrollment for next year. 
To secure a spot, please 
go to the website 
www.rpcpreschool.com 
and complete the 
application. 

Return it in hard copy or 
electronically along with 
$85 for registration and 
$325 deposit (check or 
online payment). 

We’re considering a 3s 
pm class or afternoon 
kindergarten extension 
too!

Hinsdale Humane Society

On Monday, January 31, the HHS 
will visit with some furry friends to 
teach about pets and safety around 
animals. 

We’d like to show them our thanks 
with donations to their wish list: 
Kitty litter (unscented, 
non-clumping, clay litter), Canned 
cat food (no fish flavors, please) 
Canned dog food, Dry Dog and 
Puppy Food without added color. 

No School:

January 17 - MLK Day
February 21 - President’s Day

http://www.rpcpreschool.com

